From: Brian Mooney
To: Kodl, Curt

Subject: Village of Shorewood Hills-Historic Marker designation

Date: Wednesday, January 29, 2025 7:56:08 AM

Attachments: <u>image001.png</u>

This Message Is From an External Sender

This message came from outside your organization.

Good morning Mr. Kodl,

Thank you for providing the Village of Shorewood Hills notification of this exciting historical marker designation. The Village has been fascinated by the discovery, and we are very much interested in what additional action we can take to both preserve and educate the public about this archeological find. Please let me know what role you need the Village to play within the upcoming public hearing on February 11th. If you need anything additional from the Village in the lead up to the meeting, or to assist in the historic marker designation process, please feel free to reach me directly. We look forward to learning more about the process.

Sincerely,

Brian Mooney Shorewood Hills Village Administrator 810 Shorewood Blvd. Shorewood Hills, WI 53705 (608) 267-2680



Alert to Shorewood Hills Elected Officials and Members of Village Committees, Boards, Commission and Task Forces: In order to comply with the Open Meetings Act requirements, please limit any reply to only the sender of this electronic communication.